UPSC expert committee to review Civil Services recruitment system

An Expert Committee has been constituted by Union Public Service
Commission (UPSC) under the chairmanship of Shri B. S. Baswan to
comprehensively examine the various issues, raised from time to time
regarding the Civil Service Examination, with respect to the eligibility,
syllabus, scheme and pattern of the Examination vide notice dated
12.8.2015. The committee has been given an extension of time till August
2016 to submit its report.

Imparting training to the officers is a continuous process. The course
content of the training is modified regularly as per the requirement.

This was stated by the Minister of State for Personnel, Public Grievances
and Pensions and Minister of State in the Prime Minister’s Office Dr.
Jitendra Singh in a written reply to a question by Shri Ajay Nishad in the
Lok Sabha today.



